
 

Protecting Pittosporum 

patulum and Beech Mistletoe 

with possum control in the 

Ōhau Forests 

The Department of Conservation’s Te Manahuna/Twizel 

office plans to reduce possum numbers over 17,200 

hectares in the Ōhau Forests Area. See attached map. 

Why we are controlling Possums 

  
(Photo: Rod Morris)



 

 

 

 

Monitoring defoliated sub-adult Pit-pat in South Temple 

(Nick Head). 
 

 

How it is happening 
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Timeframe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mistletoe flowers in Ohau Forest (Mark Beardsley) 

 

 

Important information 
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Operational planning 

 

If you suspect poisoning 
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For more information 
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Map of area where pest control will take place  

 

 

file:///C:/Users/dtatham/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/IE/1SOVGBQN/www.doc.govt.nz

